
Dear Neighbours,

Thank you for coming to our monthly drop-in session. This month we have launched our 

Frequently Asked Questions section (FAQs) on the website where we collect questions 

and queries received during these sessions, and also from emails received and events we 

have attended.

 We are pleased to say the Green Skills classes have now started at Holloway Park with 

young people from Islington learning about topics such as energy efficiency, health and 

safety and renewable technologies. These courses will run for 2 weeks and are being 

taught by Capital College. We are looking to diversify the courses offered to include more 

specific topics such as solar energy or tasters on green skills.

Project Update
March 2024

Nature Neighbourhoods Walk and Talk
This month we attended the Nature Neighbourhood 
walk organised by  Octopus Community Network 

The purpose of the Walk & Talk is to invite perspectives 
from key local stakeholders on the broad areas of focus 
for the project over the next 18-months. Along the route 
there were ample opportunities to stop and observe 
spaces, discuss, and share ideas about improving and 
increasing green spaces.

Nature Neighbourhoods is a community-led project to 
tackle the nature and climate crisis in 18 
neighbourhoods around the UK. 

For more info about  Nature Neighbourhoods go to 
peoplesplanfornature.org/nature-neighbourhoods

The next Drop-in session will be on April 3rd  from 5pm to 7pm at  

Holloway Park Site Office but we can always be reached at the 

contact details provided below.



Progress on Site

Upcoming Work

For any queries that you’d like to 
discuss, please contact us at:

Holloway Park

 Parkhurst Road, N7 0NU

 0333 660104

 info@hollowaypark.co.uk

Contact Details
If you wish to speak to the Council about this 

project, please contact Islington Council 

Construction Monitoring Team: 

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or 

www.islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

The new 3-level welfare/office on 
site is nearly completed. It is 
located in between phase 1 and 
phase 2 areas. The temporary haul 
road was delayed and started on 4th 
March and is due to be completed 
on xx

Construction Working Hours

0800 – 1800 Weekdays 
0800 – 1300 Saturday

www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk

The Groundwork and Frame 
contractor will start working on site 
25th March. Works will commence 
on blocks C1 and C2 (opposite 
Parkhurst road) and moving along 
all area in phase 1 which is 
expected to last 60 weeks. 

Curatorial Training Programme
Have you got a passion for public art? Would you like to learn more about public art and be 
involved in the selection of artwork to commemorate  the legacy of the site.

We have a training programme where you could learn about the skills of a Curator. 
Could this be you? A Curator is responsible for assembling, cataloguing, managing, and 
presenting/displaying artistic and cultural collections.

Full details can be seen in our community noticeboard at hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk

. 

Join an exciting 5-week Walking Art 
Workshop, offered by Hilldrop Community 
Centre completely free for residents of 
Islington and Camden!

Embark on a creative journey every 
Wednesday, which started on February 28th, 
from 12:15 to 2:30 pm in the community 
centre’s  Small Hall.

Unlock Your Creativity:  
Free Walking Art Workshop!

For registration and more details, please 
contact Helen at helen@cutmoose.com

mailto:info@hollowaypark.co.uk
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